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6 November 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
RE:  “SCHOOL OF ROCK” - Gillian Lynne Theatre, London WC2 - 17 January 2018 – 2.30pm  

  

We are organising a school trip to see a matinee performance of “School of Rock” on 17 January 2019 
and all students in Years 7-9 are invited to apply for tickets.  This is an imaginative and exciting musical 
production which may already be familiar from the film version.  I am sure that everyone who attends 
will have a wonderful afternoon.   
 
Transport by coach will be provided from Enfield Grammar Lower School.  We shall be departing 
promptly at 12.30pm and hope to return to the Lower School by approximately 6.30pm, depending on 
traffic.  All boys should bring a packed lunch as they will miss school lunch on that day.  The cost of the 
trip will be £30.00 which includes ticket price and coach travel.  There are 44 tickets available, which will 
be issued on a first come, first served basis except, for our Key Stage 3 Music Scholars, who have a 
guaranteed place up until Friday 23 November 2018. 
 
If you would like your son to join us for this trip, please make your booking and pay via Parentpay no 
later than Friday 30 November 2018.  Any tickets not sold after that date will be returned to the ticket 
agency.  A list of boys attending will be displayed in the Music Block and the Lower School Office shortly 
after the closing date.  If you have any queries, please email Cathy Penfold at 
cpenfold@enfieldgrammar.org or ring on 8363 1095 Ext 302.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Arran Ness 
 
Mr A Ness 
Director of Music  
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